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Subject: 440916-01 Fan Motor Sub 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The fan motor 440916-01 will begin subbing to 4A7228-01 as inventory levels are depleted.  

These two motors are the essentially the same except for the wiring connection. 

 

In the event, the unit you are repairing has a different connector simply cut off the connector(s) 

and make connections as required, following standard repair procedures. 

 

If you have question concerning this Service Bulletin, please contact the Technical Support 

department techsupport@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 
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